
 

 

The Shriram Millennium School, Gurugram 

Circular for Classes Ankur & Kalika 
 

TSMSG/CIRC/2021-22/86 

Dear Shri Mitr,                                                                                         Date: 07th February 2022 

Namaste! 

The most awaited annual event of the year – TSMS Shri Khel 2022 is just round the corner!  

 

In keeping with our vision to provide our children a host of opportunities that enable them to be 

well rounded personalities, we at TSMS ensure that academic endeavours go hand in hand with our 

physical fitness and sports programme. Through the year, children are involved in a number of fun 

packed fitness activities that aim at enhancing not only their stamina and dexterity but also mental 

agility and teamwork.  

 
You are invited to witness an exciting and thrilling show of physical fitness and strength of our 

children of Classes Ankur and Kalika on  

 

Date: Friday, 11th February 2022 

Time: 9:30 am onwards 

 

It is a great opportunity for our children to validate, what fun it is to follow a well-defined fitness 

regime as they showcase their competence in a host of skill building games and fun activities, albeit 

virtually. In addition, this is a chance for parents and children to team up and participate in an 

array of activities planned. So, begin your warmup as this is bonding time with your child in the 

safety of your homes, in your gardens, roof tops or balconies! We are sure that the day will be an 

eventful one that will bring back memories of your childhood. 

 

As with all our events, we request you to take note of a few pertinent points that are given 

below: 

 

• All children are requested to wear their house T. Shirts (or T shirt of their House colour) and Blue/ 

Black Track pants. Parents may also wear T-shirts/sweatshirts in the colour of their child’s House. 

• There will be fun activities conducted by the class teachers and sports teachers’ section wise, on 

Microsoft Teams platform. The links for the same will be shared by the respective Class Teachers 

closer to the date. 

• The list of material required for the activities that children and parents will be involved in is shared 

below.  

 

• All children and parents are requested to join through the shared link according to their time slots 

and there will be no regular classes on that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We look forward to your presence and participation in SHRI KHEL 2022– A Day that promises to 

be exciting, fun, and a memorable one for all. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Ms. Anuradha Gupta                                                                              Ms. Alpna Varma                                              

(Principal)                                                                                               (Vice Principal) 

 

 

Name of Activities Material required 

 

Paper Ball Transfer 

 

Bowl   -  02 

Spoon  -  01 

Small Paper Ball - 10 

 

Circle In and Out One rope/ tippet / Hula hoop 

 

        Find Surprise 

 

    Paper Cup/ Glass - 05 

    Cookies     -            01 

 

        Hit the Target 

 

Paper Cup  - 06 

Ball   -  01 

 

        Bear Walk & Drop Ball 

 

Paper Cup   - 04 

Basket/ Box - 01 

Socks ball   - 06 

 

Pull, Peel and Eat Banana 

 

Banana  - 01 

Utensil  - 01 

   Rope or Thread     -  6 Feet 

Pencil  - 01 

 

Yoga                  Yoga mat / Rug     -    1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The Shriram Millennium School, Gurugram 
Circular for Classes III to V 

 

TSMSG/CIRC/2021-22/88 

Dear Shri Mitr,                                                                                           Date: 10th February 2022 

Namaste! 

 
We are delighted to share that The Shriram Millennium School, Faridabad, will be co-hosting a virtual 
session organised under the SPICMACAY Craft/Folk/Talk Series on Sunday, 13th February 2022 
at 12 noon for Classes – III to V. 
 
During this session, our children will learn about the ancient craft of Kalamkari (Mata ni Pachedi), 
which is a traditional form of painting with natural colours on cotton cloth. They will interact with 
none other than Bhanu Bhai Chitara, whose family has been practising this art for at least 400 years. 
Bhanu Bhai has also won a national award for his work in 2012, from the President of India. 
 
The children attending the workshop will need to have the following material with them and try the 
art form alongside the craftsperson. 

• Pencil  

• Eraser 

• Brush (Numbers 0 & 6) 

• Camlin regular colour  

• Drawing book/sheets 
 
Please make a note of the following details: - 
 

• The platform for the session is Zoom. The link for the same is:- 
http://bit.ly/smvolunteermeet  

• The children must login by 11:50 am. 

• They must keep their cameras on and mikes on mute throughout the session. 
 
We are sure this session will be a wonderful learning experience for all. 

 
Warm Regards, 

 

Ms. Anuradha Gupta                                                                                  Ms. Alpna Varma                                              

(Principal)                                                                                                   (Vice Principal) 

 

 
 

http://bit.ly/smvolunteermeet


 

 
 
 

The Shriram Millennium School, Gurugram 

Circular for Classes IV to VIII 
 

TSMSG/CIRC/2021-22/93 
 
Dear Shri Mitr,                                                                                               Date: 22nd February 2022 
 
Namaste! 

 
“The good thing about Science 

is that it’s true 
whether you believe it or not” 

 
Science is beyond our limits. Everything around us is science. National Science Day is celebrated 
in India on 28th February each year to mark the discovery of the Raman Effect by Indian 
physicist Sir C. V. Raman. This is a day to spread a message about the importance of science used 
in our daily life and to display all the efforts and achievements in the field of science for human 
welfare.  
 
National Science Day is an annual event on our academic calendar. With an endeavour to promote 
scientific defiance among budding young scientists, a variety of age-appropriate activities are 
planned for Classes Ankur to VIII, that will be performed under the guidance of the teachers during 
the entire week. This will be our initiative to make the students understand that Science is Fun.  
 
A special assembly will be conducted on Monday, 28th February from 10:30 am to 11:30am to 
celebrate The National Science Day 2022. The highlight of this assembly will be an interactive 
session with Dr Anurag Kumar, an ex-Director of the Indian Institute of Science at Bangalore, India 
from 2014–2020.  
 
The link for the session is given below:- 

Click here to join the meeting 

 
We are looking forward to an enjoyable learning week for our children. 
 
So, Let’s Dive into The World of Science on this Science Day! 

 
Warm Regards, 

 
  

Ms. Anuradha Gupta                                                                                 Ms. Alpna Varma                                              

(Principal)                                                                                                   (Vice Principal) 

 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3atj0VX3RzZbwMKnnSmN55VoIvoV3COs7E6RkxOFaWxbk1%40thread.tacv2/1645520935966?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22beb78f32-2441-4c1d-a4d0-c75a11d0f534%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2200d6782f-0d9f-4ee6-93c3-36fc0054397d%22%7d


 

 
 
 

The Shriram Millennium School, Gurugram 

Circular for Classes Ankur to I 
 

TSMSG/CIRC/2021-22/94 
 
Dear Shri Mitr,                                                                                                  Date: 23rd February 2022 
 
Namaste! 

 
It is a pleasure to have our children physically back in school. Please be assured that our top priority 
is to maintain a safe environment for our children, members, and staff. 
 

We continue to follow all the appropriate guidelines with regard to how educational settings should 
handle the current situation. 
 
We have increased our daily disinfecting of frequently-touched surfaces – including doorknobs, ramp 
handrails, restroom faucets, tables and commonly handled areas. Regular handwashing remains the 
most effective way of avoiding picking up any virus. Our toilets are checked several times a day to 
ensure that there is adequate soap, and hand sanitizer for students to use.  
 
We are requesting you, parents, to keep any children not feeling well, at home for their safety and the 
safety of others. We will call you to pick up your child if they appear to have a cold or temperature. 
  
Together we can keep our school in a healthy and safe environment. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
  

Ms. Anuradha Gupta                                                                                    Ms. Alpna Varma                                              

(Principal)                                                                                                      (Vice Principal) 
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